
***NEWS FROM THE LAND USE DEPARTMENT *** 

STEWARDSHIP NOTICE 
 

Members of the Millstone Township Environmental Commission are in the 
process of photographing conservation easements for the Stewardship 
Program. Commission members will be carrying photo identification while 
they photograph various easements throughout the Township. Questions 
about the Stewardship Program can be directed to Pam D’Andrea, Land Use 
Administrator at (732) 446-1936 or p-dandrea@millstone.nj.us. 
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